
Mrs H Hollis - English Governor & Curriculum Committee 

My name is Helen Hollis and I joined the school as a co-opted governor in November 
2021. I attended Padnell Junior School in the late 1960s and my Dad was part of the 
parent building team for the swimming pool !! I am partially retired from the Civil 
Service where I have worked for the last 20+ years. I have one daughter who lives in 
London. I have been involved in the Girl Guide Association for 25 years; firstly as a 
Brownie Guider and later also as Division Commissioner for Horndean & Cowplain. I 
am on the school's Curriculum & Standards sub committee and am the note taker for 
meetings with the local authority. 

 


